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SHRUG 2006
Welcome back, it is time once again to get started on the set-up and planning for this years SHRUG Conference.  We will be holding our first meeting at MaClay Gardens on February 28th.  Lunch will be provided from 12:00–1:30, following lunch the meeting will be from 1:30-4:00.  The call-in number for those whose who can’t make it to the meeting is (850) 414-7325.  We would also like to welcome any new volunteers that might be interested in coming out to the meeting. 

Below is a list of topics that will be discussed during the meeting.  Please feel free to email me, christy.newsome@dep.state.fl.us or tricia.mcclenahan@dep.state.fl.us with any other topics or questions you might have or would like to discuss.  We are really looking forward to this year’s conference and are very excited to be a part of it.  
Topics of Discussion
Website Maintenance

Task leader assignments

Conference Theme

Conference Logo

Workshop Fee

